The Joint Policing Committee met on September 16th, 2011 in the Council Chamber, Clondalkin.   

The report of the meeting of May 15th 2011 was adopted.

The following is a summary of the business of the JPC.

· Presentation by CDI/St. Marks Community School on Restorative Practices

· Report on Local Policing Fora in 

Tallaght 

Clondalkin and

North Clondalkin

A combined meeting of the three Local Policing Fora will take place prior to the next meeting and membership, reporting structure and working of the groups will be reviewed. 
· Community Platform Report / Community Safety Seminar.

· Garda Reports presented on behalf of Chief Superintendent John Manley and Chief Superintendent Declan Coburn.

· SARA – A new problem solving initiative of the Garda was presented

· Safety at Halloween

The next meeting will have ‘intimidation’ as an item for discussion.   

A number of documents were also circulated which are available on the CMAS System with the meeting documents.

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday 11 November, 2011 and will take place in the Council Chamber, Tallaght.

